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Wednesday 18th May 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
 
I am delighted to advise you that all children in KS1 have an exciting Creative Curriculum 
opportunity on Monday 20th June 2016. We have made arrangements to visit the Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park in Doncaster.  The visit will enable the children to further their studies on animals.  
and to have the opportunity to see a wide range of different types of animals from all around the 
world, which will link in with our geographical studies on contrasting locations. 
 
Children should be in school at 08:15 a.m. ready to depart at 08:30 and we will return to school at 
approximately 5:30 p.m.  Parents will be contacted should there be any unforeseen delays on the 
return journey.  If possible, children should bring with them a small backpack in which they will 
need a packed lunch, waterproof jacket and sun cream.  School uniform should be worn with 
sensible shoes comfortable for plenty of walking and we will take school sunhats and water 
bottles with us.  Please let us know if your child requires a school packed lunch on the form 
below.   
 
Cost & Permission 
The overall costs of this trip are being subsidised by the school however we are requesting a £15 
parental contribution towards the costs of entrance fees and coach transport. You are welcome 
to pay this as one amount or in three instalments of £5 between now and Friday 17th June 2016.           
 
Please return the attached permission slip with your full payment or a request for an instalment 
card by next Monday 23rd May 2016. All payments must be received before the date of our visit. 
We are all very excited about the trip and we will share photos and details of our experiences on 
our blog on the website afterwards!  Please do not hesitate to see us if you have any queries. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Giddings and Mr Brockbank 
KS1 Teachers 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 

PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 

KS1 Trip to The Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Monday 20th June 2016 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Monday 20th June 
2016. 
 
*I enclose my parental contribution of £15 towards the costs  OR 
 
*I would like to request an instalment card and pay in three instalments of £5. The instalments 
will be payable on  
 
Friday 27th May 2016 
Friday 10th June 2016 
Friday 17th June 2016 
 
*please ring your preferred option 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………..   Date ………………………………… 
 
 
 
Name of parent …………………………………………………. 
 
 
You can find out more about our exciting trip by visiting www.yorkshirewildlifepark.com 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.yorkshirewildlifepark.com/

